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A Tampa Employment Law Attorney Explains Changes Coming
to Overtime Regulations

News
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In the article, “A Tampa Employment Law Attorney Explains Changes Coming to Overtime

Regulations,” featured in Tampa Bay Times, Christine Howard provides an inside look at the

Department of Labor’s new regulations on overtime and examines what these changes mean for

employers and employees.

To read the full article, please visit Tampa Bay Times.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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